






Dear Parents and Carers, 

There has been great excitement and a lot of very spotty individuals around the 
school today in celebration of Children in Need. We managed to raise £113.90 to 
support the many charities that help those who are less fortunate than ourselves. 

This week Schooner Class planted crocus bulbs in the Cholera Fields in Paul as part of 
the Holocaust Memorial to recognise the links with the Jewish Community at our 
school back in 1940.  The children were all very respectful and asked thoughtful 
questions to the Jewish lady that donated the bulbs to us. They were also joined by 
Jeremy, our local Community Support Officer, who told us about his work and his 
interest in the events of World War II. 

Mousehole Mice had great fun on there first trip down to the park and came back 
talking with great enthusiasm about what they had been up to. They are hoping to go 
on more excursions around the village over the next few weeks. 

A huge thank you to The Ship for hosting a pub quiz to raise funds for the school 
playground and to all those who attended in support making it a fun and enjoyable 
evening for all. We are looking forward to having some new toys in the playground for 
the children to access. 

In the run up to Christmas now we are asking if you could bring in some things for the 
Christmas Fair.  This week we are asking for tombola contributions. 

From Monday if you drop your children off at the side gate on Paul Hill there will be an 
adult there from 8.30am to see them into the playground, so you can quickly hand 
over to save finding a space to park. We are trialling this to see if it helps. 

Well done to Henriette and Coco for representing the school in the cross country on 
Monday they came 20th and 4th. Also to the boys who played football against 
Alverton on Tuesday losing 3-0 but were pleased with their performance. Mr Mullaney 
and Mr Ansell can see an improvement week on week. Keep up the hard work. 

Just a quick reminder that all children need to bring a water bottle, healthy snack 
(fruit or a fruit bar) and a coat into school now the weather is more wintery. 

Thank you for ensuring your child is in school by 
8.50am each morning ready to line up and go in 
promptly.  

Hope you have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Monday	21st	Yr	6	Swimming	
Monday	21st	Yr	6	Bikeability	
Sunday 27th November-School Choir singing at the Tate 
Gallery 11-11.30am 
Friday 2nd December Year 1 lunch with Parents/
Grandparents 
Tuesday 6th December- Christmas Carol Service Paul 
Church 6pm. 
Thursday 8th December- Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 9th December Christmas School Fair 2 -4.30pm 
Friday 16th December-School Cinema Trip 
Friday 16th December-Last day of Autumn Term 

Spring Term Starts: 
Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

2022-2023 INSET Days: 
Monday 24th July 2023 
Tuesday 25th July 2023 

Stars of the week 
Dinghy Class Zennor P 

Rudy H

-For her amazing maths work fine 
all the representations of 4. 
-For retelling of our class story 
Supertato and his enthusiasm going 
in with the activities linked to it. 

Skiff Class Isaac W 

Katie	J

-For being determined and stretching 
himself by completing the challenges in 
writing. 
-Has  been role modelling how to make 
the right choices in class.

Lugger Class Uma P 

Lilah	P

-For their amazing independent 
persuasive writing, remembering to 
include fronted adverbials, persuasive 
language and rhetorical questions.

Schooner Class Bella 

Zennor W 

Ben 

Hector

-for getting to grips with fractions 

- Using inverted commas in her speech 
writing. 

-For representing the school as head boy in 
a mature manner. 

-For being a really kind friend to children 
in the class.

House Points:


PORTHCHAPEL:141
GWYNVER: 178
SENNEN:165
PRAA SANDS:133

Attendance winners 
of the week:  


Schooner  Class 


Whole School attendance: 
92% 







